
Want to go to Boxborough Town Meeting but can’t find a sitter?

Bring your school-aged child with you for a:

Kid-Friendly Movie Night
while you attend Boxborough Town Meeting!

Monday, May 13th
6:30-9:30 pm

Cafeteria at Blanchard School

We will show an animated movie!

* A release waiver will be required for each child and will be emailed to you when you reserve a spot

* School-aged children (ages 4 and up) can be dropped off starting at 6:30 before heading down the hall to

attend Town Meeting

* The children will be chaperoned by adult volunteers (all CORI checked school district employees)

* Other activities will also be available for the children in the cafeteria

* Food will not be served, but children are welcome to bring a water bottle with them

* Children can wear pajamas and bring a cozy blanket

Please RSVP to Betty Ann Vitale (bavitale@hotmail.com) by Friday, May 10th

indicating the number of spots needed.

This event is sponsored by the League of Women Voters-Acton Area, the Acton-Boxborough Regional School District,

and the Acton Boxborough Education Association
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